
Friday 5th March 2021  

To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

 Website: www.stvincentsprimary.org                         Twitter: @stvincentsrcp     

 

COVID-19 EMAIL ADDRESS 
If your child receives a positive COVID-19 test 

result, please notify school immediately whether 

they are attending school currently or learning 

remotely.  If your child is attending school, you 

must also notify us of any member of the 

household who has received a positive COVID-19 

test result so that we can make the necessary 

arrangements. Please notify school using: 

office@stvincentsprimary.org  

REMOTE LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Betsy B and Thomas C 

Year 1 Oliver G and Clara T 

Year 2 Lottie C and Daisy-Mai W 

Year 3 Spencer P and Leo C 

Year 4 Mason G and Brooke W 

Year 5 Emily A and Michael H 

Year 6D Alex W and Finlay L 

Year 6W Benedict R and Megan B 

SCHOOL MEALS 

 

Please note that next week, school meals will re-

start with the Week 1 menu.   

 

Please make sure that your ParentPay account 

has funds to cover any school meals.  Thank you. 

CAR PARK BARRIER 
 

The barrier to the car park will return to being closed from 

Monday from 8am.  A reminder that parking outside school 

is for staff only, or those with a disabled parking badge. 

Please follow parking restrictions in place, and use the 

Olive Tree / Co-op car park and walk down to school.  

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation. 

SCHOOL RESOURCES 

 

With the exception of exercise books, please 

return all school equipment that has been loaned 

out during this, or the previous lockdown periods. 

COVID-19 SCHOOL GUIDANCE 

 

The guidance on the school website has been 

updated in line with recent changes to the DfE 

guidance. Please see the letter sent out earlier or 

visit:   

https://www.stvincentsprimary.org/website/covid-

19_information/531856 

PARENTS’ EVENING PHONE CALLS 
 

Some Parents’ Evening phone calls have already 

taken place, however with the return of children 

next week, the calls may now take a little longer to 

complete than originally planned.  

You will therefore receive a call from your child’s 

class teacher at some point over the coming 

weeks leading up to Easter. 

https://www.stvincentsprimary.org/website/covid-19_information/531856
https://www.stvincentsprimary.org/website/covid-19_information/531856


DROP OFF AND PICK UP FROM MONDAY 
 

Gate will be open for dropping children off between 8.30am and 8.45am.  Please do not arrive any earlier. 

Pick up times are staggered: 

 

Reception and Year 1: 2.45pm 

 

Year 2, 3 and 4: 2.55pm 

 

Year 5 and 6: 3.05pm 

Siblings should be picked up from their separate classroom doors at the latest sibling’s time. 

PE LESSONS 

 

Children should wear their PE kit to school on the following days: 

 

Reception: Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

Year 1: Wednesday and Thursday 

 

Year 2: Tuesday and Thursday 

 

Year 3: Tuesday and Thursday 

 

Year 4: Tuesday and Thursday 

 

Year 5: Monday and Wednesday 

 

Year 6: Monday and Friday  

 

 

PE KIT 

 

PE kit consists of: pale blue polo shirt (school crest optional), navy cardigan or jumper (school crest optional), 

plain navy tracksuit bottoms or shorts and trainers.  

E-mail: stvincents_primary@warrington.gov.uk                   Tel: 01925 726544 


